

Miami-Dade County Public Schools

giving our students the world

Superintendent of Schools Dr. Jose L. Dotres Miami-Dade County School Board

Mari Tere Rojas, Chair Monica Colucci, Vice Chair Roberto J. Alonso Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall Mary Blanco Danny Espino Dr. Steve Gallon III Joseph S. Geller Luisa Santos

Dear Vineland Parents,

Vineland K-8 Center will be utilizing the Driveline dismissal app for a safe dismissal. Please view this brief two-minute video for an overview of the process:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?y=qY3va7mLy5M&feature=youtu.be.

Every student will receive a Driveline number. You will need to display that number on your vehicle, so it is visible to the dispatcher who is using the number to call down your child from classrooms for dismissal. It is the responsibility of the parent to keep these numbers secure and provide them to people who you authorize to pick up your child. Please secure these numbers as students will not be dismissed unless the dismissal number is provided.

We will provide a car tag with the students' number included to use when picking up your child at school. If you are picking up more than one student, you may display multiple numbers on the same sign or request multiple signs from your child's teacher or the main office.

For questions concerning this process, please contact Ms. Emad at 305-238-7931.

Respectfully

Cathy Krtausch

Principal